
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
107 Sutliff Avenue 
Rhinelander WI 54501-3349 

August 5, 2019 

Steven J. Clark 
P.O. Box 429 
Ladysmith, WI 54848 

Vicki Richardson 
W8392 Parkview Road 
Ladysmith, WI 54848 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TIY Access via relay - 711 

RE: Auto Stop, 119 West 91h Street and Doug's Tire, 811 Lake Avenue, 
Ladysmith, Wisconsin 
PECFA #'s: 54848-1295-19 and 54848-1215-11 
BRRTS # 03-55-282548 and 03-55-000408 

Dear Mr. Clark and Mrs. Richardson: 

On August 1st, 2019, the Northern Region Closure Committee determined the monitoring wells located 
on the former Jennerman's Amoco site (BRRTS # 03-55-000592) could be abandoned. I sent an email 
to your consultant, Ken Shimko-Meridian Environmental asking if he would need any of these wells for 
further groundwater monitoring at the Auto Stop and Doug's Tire sites. Please work with Ken and let 
me know your decision by August 9, 2019. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (715) 365-8942 or by email at 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

Cc: Ken Shimko-Meridian Environmental (via email) 
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